
OUR PLANS FOR THE WEEK 
Week Commencing: 21st October 2024 

 
 

 
 

English 

This week we will be writing their 

instructional text on How to build a 

temporary Stone Age shelter in neat for our 

publishing books! 

 

Maths   

In Maths this week we are continuing our 

unit on addition and subtraction, learning to 

add two-digit numbers together and making 

connections through number patterns. 

 

Computing 

In computing we are looking at what a 

network is, studying the components and 

devices. We will also discover a file’s 

journey. 

 

Science 

The children are going to revisit their 

learning from this half term about skeletons 

and muscles.  

 

If possible, please can you make time to 

read with your children over the half 

term break. 

Have a great half term! 

 

 

GENERAL REMINDERS: 

 

SWIMMING 

 

Swimming is on Mondays. Your child will need 

to bring in a swimming hat, swimming costume 

and their towel. Please ensure this is all named. 

Children come dressed in school uniform as 

normal on Wednesdays. 

 

PE 

 

Year 3 PE lessons will be on Wednesdays. 

Children will need to come to school dressed in 

their PE kit and trainers. Children also need to 

bring in their school shoes which they will wear 

in school lessons and then will change into their 

trainers for break times and PE. 

 

Water Bottle and Snacks   

 

Please send your child in with a bottle of water 

to have during the day. Please ensure it is 

named. Children can bring in a snack for 

morning play. This should be fruit, vegetable 

sticks or a sandwich- no nuts or chocolate 

bars please. 

 

INSET DAY – Friday 25th October 

 

Homework 

 

We will continue to spend time throughout the 

week celebrating your child’s efforts. We look 

forward to seeing what they have been up to!  

 

Thank you for all the support you have given 

the children with their home learning and 

sharing some of these on Seesaw.   

 
  

 


